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PREVAIL BANK HONORS LOCAL VETERANS WITH DONATION TO HIGHGROUND VETERANS MEMORIAL PARK 

Prevail Bank has recently donated $500 to the Highground Veterans Memorial Park as part of their Charitable 

Contributions program. With this donation, Prevail Bank is helping to honor local and visiting veterans by providing funds 

toward the construction of a new park visitor’s center. 

Linda Susa, Prevail Bank’s Owen Branch Manager states, “We are very proud to support the expansion of the Highground 

Veterans Memorial Park. Our community support will help the Highground to improve their facilities and services for local 

veterans and their families. Prevail Bank supports the vision of the Highground Veterans Memorial Park by honoring the 

military service of all veterans.” 

Prevail Bank’s goal is to pursue what’s possible within our local communities. 

Passionate about the advancement of community based projects, and 

supporting local organization growth; Prevail Bank is a community bank that is 

continuously working to support our community. 

Prevail Bank’s Charitable Contributions program is available for local non-profit 

organizations in the communities we serve to help local people in need and 

provide more to our communities.  If your organization is interested in applying 

for funds for a major initiative in your community, review our Community 

Giving webpage. 

Pictured from Left to Right: Susan Struensee; Prevail Bank Customer Service Representative, Linda Susa; Owen Prevail 

Bank Branch Manager, Chris Pettis; Highground Veterans Memorial Representative 

***** 

Prevail Bank is a federally chartered savings bank founded in 1934 with locations in Baraboo, Eau Claire, Marshfield, 

Medford, Owen, Phillips, Stevens Point, Wausau and Wisconsin Rapids. 
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